
 

Temporary Corporate Governance researchers – 

January start    

We are currently seeking entry level researchers to join our Governance teams on a 

temporary basis (approximately 6-month contracts).  

You will research listed companies and write reports to a standard for publication and 

also be expected to contribute to ongoing monitoring of new issues and the 

development of policy issues.   

Qualities we look for include excellent writing and analytical skills and a solid 

background in business and economics or an undergraduate degree of equal rigour and 

applicability to the corporate responsibility arena. A strong work ethic and the ability to 

work well in a team under time pressures is also required. 

Essential Skills 

 BA/BSc in Economics/Finance/Accounting/Law/Journalism/Governance or a 

similar degree 

 Intermediate IT skills including Microsoft office 

 Technical report writing 

 Fluent and concise writing style. 

 Good data management and numeracy. 

 Common sense approach to analysis 

 Ability to quickly identify issues and resolve them 

 Meet tight work deadlines 

Desirable Skills 

 Knowledge of and interest in corporate governance 

 Fluency in a European/Asian language a plus 

 Good presentation and business like manner 

 

In return we offer a competitive salary package and the opportunity to start out and 

develop your career in a growing organisation.  

 

Interviews will be held in December for a January start date at our premises in the 

Docklands 

To apply 



If you think this might be you, please send your CV and a cover letter explaining why you 

should be considered for this role, to stacey.bain@pirc.co.uk as soon as possible.    

mailto:stacey.bain@pirc.co.uk

